
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Reconsider “Guiding Principles in Implementing Policy Options Following the Base Reuse Plan (BRP)
Reassessment.”
RECOMMENDATION:
Supervisor Potter requested that staff bring this subject matter back to the Board of Supervisors.

SUMMARY/DISCUSSION:
A copy of the board order, staff report and attachments from the December 4, 2012 agenda is attached for your
consideration (Exhibit A).

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
A report on the Guiding Principles was on the Fort Ord Reuse Authority (FORA) December 14, 2012 agenda.

FINANCING:
This item has no direct financial impact to the General Fund.  Required staff efforts are part of the work
program included in the approved budget for the RMA Admin Unit 8222, RMA013.

Prepared by: Carl P. Holm, Resource Management Agency Deputy Director
Approved by: Benny J. Young, Resource Management Agency Director

cc:  Front Counter Copy; Board of Supervisor’s (16); County Counsel; RMA-Planning; RMA-Public Works,
TAMC Economic Development; Gene Rogers; Nick Chuilos; City of Del Rey Oaks, City of Marina, City of
Monterey, City of Seaside, CSUMB, FORA, Sierra Club

Attachments:
Exhibit A 12/4 Board Report w/attachments and order
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